Dear Parents & Guardians.

The CMS 7th/8th grade team is looking forward to returning to the classroom with our students! We know that the start of the school year is always one filled with commitments and there never seems to be enough time to fit everything into the day. In hopes of allowing you to plan ahead, we have put together a list of supplies that we are asking students to bring to school that will be used throughout the day in their classes.

With the recent developments in the economy and the reality that many families have been forced to deal with financial uncertainty, we do understand that not all families are in the position to purchase these items for their son/daughter. If this is the case, please do not hesitate to reach out. If you are in the position to buy an extra set of supplies for another student, this would be greatly appreciated.

Supply List

- 3 ring binder
- College ruled loose-leaf paper
- Folders
- Crayola Colored Pencils
- Black Sharpie
- Glue Sticks 2
- Scissors
- Ruler
- Pencils
- Highlighter
- Post-Its
- Earbuds
- Dry erase markers

Additional helpful items

- Paper reinforcers
- Index Cards
- Hand sanitizer

We wish all of our CMS families a relaxing summer full of making family memories and can't wait to see you in the fall!

7th & 8th Grade Team